CMS BRUINS NEWSLETTER

VOLUME 7 ISSUE 1

ATTITUDE + EFFORT = SUCCESS FOR ALL!!!

August 24, 2020

Mrs. Hudson's Headlines

Welcome back to school!!! It has never felt better to say that than it does today. We are all so happy and excited to have our students in-person at CMS.

We have worked hard to implement procedures at CMS to ensure student and staff safety while having school as normal as possible. The change to the block schedule is one of the biggest changes for students academically. The procedural changes to help stop the spread of Covid 19 are in place and becoming more routine each day. Your kids are doing an amazing job adjusting to the changes.

Climbing Wall Waivers

Please click on this link to sign the waiver so your student is allowed access on the wall. This waiver must be filled out each year.

Progress reports and newsletters

will be handed out to each student on Mondays. They should bring them home each week to share with you.

NEW TEACHERS!!! We are so excited to welcome 4 new teachers to CMS. **Ms. Simecek** is our new 6th and 8th grade science teacher. We have three new Language Arts teachers. They are **Mr. Buckley**, 6th grade; Ms. Savory, 7th grade; and Ms. Wingert, 8th grade. They are all doing a great job and we are blessed to have them join our family at CMS.

Delaine Hudson, Principal

School/Parent Information

Please check out our CMS website:

cms.deltaschools.com CMS Vision Statement is Attitude + Effort = Success for all!!!

Mrs. McHugh's News adriana.mchugh@deltaschools.com

BruinHood News

There will be an interest meeting on Thursday 8/27 at 3:00 outside at the "V" by the fitness course. Come and meet Sheriff Deputies Hernandez and Reiner.

BruinHood Upcoming Activity: Camp Cedaredge, Thursday, September 17 from 5:00 - 9:00 p.m.

CMS students and their families are enjoying our new fitness course. Check it out below.

Elevate Fitness Course

Parents: *My Strength* is a great resource for mental health support; it is sponsored by the Center for Mental Health.



My Strength App

CMS GETS NEW FITNESS COURSE

Huge shout out to Mrs. McHugh for going after and receiving the grant to build an awesome fitness course at CMS. The students LOVE It!

CHROMEBOOKS - there is a required \$35 fee for use of school chromebooks. Please send this to school with your student as soon as possible. Thanks so much.

Go Bruins!!! Update on Sports at CMS

Here at Cedaredge Middle we believe that middle school sports and activities are a huge part of healthy development for our students. We have been diligently working with our community partners and the Delta County School District to provide opportunities for our students to participate in extracurricular activities. We are also most firm in our commitment to the safety of our students. Sports, at all levels, have navigated this current pandemic much differently.

We will reevaluate the current conditions as we near the middle of September, but we have decided to plan for a start of 7th and 8th volleyball and 7th and 8th grade football on September 28th. This season will run from then until approximately November 20th. 6th grade football and volleyball are organized through our community leagues. We will announce information regarding 6th grade activities as it comes to us. We would then start our other sports activities in January on an amended schedule and time frame also. The safety requirements and regulations are ever changing and will be set to fit what is best for students' safety as we near the start of the season.

As long as school is going well, with low cases of COVID, we will be very excited to offer these important activities to our students. Please contact Heather Dunbar at Cedaredge Middle School with questions. It really is a great day to be a BRUIN!

Sports Physicals

All students participating in sports must have a physical prior to being able to practice. You can schedule a physical at A Kidz clinic by calling 874-2753

PICTURE DAY THIS THURSDAY August 27